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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

PRIVATE SECURITY SERVICES BEGIN IN SAN CLEMENTE 
 

Friday, July 14, 2023…San Clemente, California… On Monday, July 17, 2023, the City 

of San Clemente will begin providing private security services in the beach and downtown areas 

of San Clemente. The public is invited to join representatives from the City of San Clemente 

and Allied Universal Security Services to recognize the beginning of private security services 

on Monday, July 17, 2023 at 10:00am at North Beach near the beach concession located near 

1850 Avenida Estacion, San Clemente, CA 92672. 

In order to improve the safety of the community, private security services will play a 

proactive role, establishing a regular presence in the busiest areas of town. Private security 

services are intended to augment the capacity of the Orange County Sheriff’s Department and 

the City of San Clemente Code Compliance Division in the enforcement of existing laws, 

ordinances, resolutions and provisions of the San Clemente Municipal Code. 

Members of the public are still encouraged to report any illegal activity to the Orange 

County Sheriff’s Department by calling 9-1-1 for emergencies or, for non-emergencies, calling 

the non-emergency dispatch number at (949) 770-6011. 

Violations of City’s Municipal Code can be reported to the Code Compliance Hotline at 

(949) 366-4705 or online at www.san-clemente.org/complaints. 
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